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Notice 
  
This is in continuation of Notice dated 25.3.2020 issued by this office. 
  
In view of Order No. 40-3/2020-DM-I (A) dated 24.3.2020 of Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of 
India (enclosed), all students, faculty members and administrative staff members are hereby informed 
that the University will remain closed upto 14 April 2020. 
  
This issues with the approval of the Vice-Chancellor 
  
   

  
Registrar 

CC to: 
-     PPS to VC 
-     Deputy Registrar 
-     All Faculty Members 
-     All Students 
-     All Administrative Staff Members 
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